
 

 

Halton Hills Town Hall: Atura Gas Plant Expansion Proposal 
Hear the evidence – Your voice can make the difference 

Attend this interactive virtual Town Hall to learn about the proposed new gas plant in 
Halton Hills and how you can take action. This will have major adverse impacts on 
public health, affordability/cost of living, climate change and the economy within and 
beyond your community. Ontario Power Generation (OPG) wants to build a new 
polluting fossil fuel gas plant at the existing Halton Hills power plant near the 401 and 
Sixth Line. This plant is already the largest greenhouse gas polluter in Halton, and 
third largest in the GTA. It also emits other health harming toxic air pollutants which 
will most impact Halton Hills, Milton, Meadowvale West and surrounding communities. 
The new plant will cost hundreds of millions of tax dollars that should be spent on 
clean energy. Our provincial government is further incentivizing gas companies by 
offering to continue paying them our tax dollars even if the plant is shut down in a few 
years by upcoming federal Clean Electricity Regulations. 
 
Experts and local co-hosts will be available to discuss the issues, alternative solutions, 
and how you can take action to protect your community. Bring your questions for the 
interactive Q+A to follow. 
 
Residents of Greater Napanee and surroundings are also invited to attend due to the 
simultaneous proposal by OPG for another even larger gas plant expansion at the 
Napanee Generating Station tentatively going to Council vote Nov 28, 2023. 
 
Event: Virtual Town Hall (Zoom) 
Date: Monday November 27, 2023 at 7 pm ET 
Register at:  
https://act.environmentaldefence.ca/page/139068/event/1?val&ea.tracking.id=HHPartner 
 
Halton Hills Town Council has the power to cancel the project by rejecting 

the proposal – you can tell Council to vote No!   
Join us to learn more 


